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Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University.
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Dear Sir Arthur:

We have received a letter from the 
Secretary of the New York Graduates* Society, 
informing us that their annual banquet will be held 
on Tuesday evening, March 14th, at 7 p.m. in the 
Fraternity Clubs Building, at 38th St. and Madison 
Avenue, New York City.

They are most anxious to have a 
representative from the University attend the 
function, and their first wish is, naturally, that 
they should have you with them, and they say that 
they can only hope that the demand upon your time is 
not too great but that you can favor them with your 
presence again.

Will you kindly let me know how you 
feel about going down to New York for this event?

Faithfully yours.

gbg/m Executive Secretary.
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